MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE OF
WALBERTON PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON TUESDAY 11th
FEBRUARY, 2014 AT 6.30 PM IN THE PAVILION

Present: Councillors Treves (Chairman), Siragher, Mrs May,

Mrs Norton.

In attendance: 2 members of the public
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Apologies for absence
Apologies were recorded from Councillors Roddham and Mrs Sargeant

Declarations of Interests
None

Confirmation of the minutes
The minutes of the Planning Committee meeting held on 21st
January, 2014 were approved and signed by the Chairman

Matters arising
There Clerk was still waiting for the date of the next Cluster meeting

Public Questions
None.

Planning Applications

WA/4/14 Lodge Cottage, The Street

Single storey extension and new window to east elevation
No objection - unanimous decision

The Non-Material Amendment to the Holly Tree site planning permission
was noted

Planning decisions
WA/56/13 Skippool, Copse Lane approved

Neighbourhood Plan

All volunteers together with District Councillor Dingemans Mrs M Chaffe
and Mr T Morton will be invited to the planning meeting scheduled for
4t March 2014.

Correspondence

1. WSCC Minerals Plan — noted

2. An email had been received from Mr S Holden concerning his land in
Copse Lane. The Chairman will reply.

3. WSCC have received an indication that a parishioner is interested in
becoming a tree warden. The Clerk will follow this up and also advise
John Heathcote.



14714 Other relevant business
There was no other business

14814 Date of next meeting
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 4" March, 2014 at 6.30 pm

Committee Chairman.









